
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Parks & Recreation Committee Update 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 

 
Parks & Recreation Committee Chair Megan Zierden will provide the City Council with 
an update on the activities of the Committee. 
 
Per the City Council’s request, the members of the Committee will provide the City 
Council an update at each City Council meeting moving forward, rotating which member 
provides the update each month.   


